

15<sup>th</sup> November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

## **Re: Year 8 Terrible Tudors Theatre Trip**

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about a trip, which is being run by the History Department, to watch the 'Terrible Tudors' at the Palace Theatre, Manchester. The proposed trip will take place on Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> February 2025. The purpose of the trip is to develop students' knowledge of the Tudors, which they have studied this term.

Students will depart school at 9am to watch the show at 10.30am and then return to school during Period 4 in time to have lunch at school.

The total cost of the trip, which includes transport, and the show is £25.

If you are interested in reserving your son/daughter a place on the trip, please can you complete and return the reply slip and medical form by Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> November. There is a limit of 50 students. If the trip is oversubscribed, names will be selected at random. Once places have been confirmed, payment of £25 will then need to be paid via ParentPay to secure your child's place on the trip no later than Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> December.

If you would like any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Douglas
Teacher of History

Year 8 Trip to watch 'Terrible Tudors' at the Pal	ace Theatre, Manchester: Thursday 13 <sup>th</sup> February 2025	•
I would like to reserve a place for my child on the Year 8 Terrible Tudors trip.	Form	
I understand that if my child gains a place on the December to secure their place.	trip then £25 will need to be paid by Wednesday 4 <sup>th</sup>	
Signed:	Date	